

'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Tuesday 4th February 2025

Year 5/6 Girls' Davison Cup

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been chosen to represent Blandford St Mary Primary School in the Davison Cup football tournament.

Following a brilliant win in the previous round, we have arranged to our next match to take place on Thursday 13th February. Our match will be against Yetminster Primary and will be held on our school pitch. We aim to start the match at 2pm and finish by 3pm. You are more than welcome to come along and support the girls.

Your child will need football boots and shin pads. Jewellery is not permitted and hair must be tied back. Please ensure your child has a refillable water bottle and a warm coat.

Kind regards,

Miss West





